
Staff Notice 

 

Department of Business Administration in association with ICFAI Business School is 

conducting a one day Faculty Knowledge Sharing Programme (FKSP) in the college 

campus on 21
st
 July, 2018 at 10:00 AM to 04:00 PM. 

The subject of the program is “Changing teaching pedagogy experiential 

learning and case study” 

The program aim is to introduce participants to new teaching methodologies for improving 

teaching-taught interaction and will be conducted by senior faculty from IBS Gurugram. 


